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No Action Required     ☐

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Chris Trotter - Chief Operations Officer

Date: December 11, 2023 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Matt Cooper

Re: Approval of Apple, Inc. for the Purchase of iPads

The 2023 Bond election includes technology dollars for the purchase of iPads.  This request is for the 
purchase of 16,000 replacement 10.9 inch, Wi-Fi, 64 GB iPads, including 3-years of AppleCare OS 
support.

The proposal from Apple, Inc. was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 through 
the cooperative purchasing method of procurement with Choice Partners Purchasing Cooperative.  We 
will be paying for these upgrades out of remaining funds from the 2016 bond proceeds.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from Apple, Inc. for the purchase of 16,000 iPads for a total cost 
not to exceed $5,300,000.


